
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 2/4/2016 12:06:54 PM

Subject: RE: S.1000

Rep. Funderburk said Draffin is fine tuning the language and will send when it is ready. Have we heard back from 
Pearson or the Fire Marshall?
 
Thank you for all of your help!
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, February 03, 2016 1:26 PM

To: Mottel, Haley; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: S.1000
 
I have left Mr. Pearson a voicemail.
 
Haley – Please let us know as soon as you get the draft language.
 
From: Mottel, Haley 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 4:53 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: FW: S.1000
 
FYI
 
From: Laurie Funderburk [mailto:LaurieFunderburk@schouse.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 4:29 PM

To: Mottel, Haley

Subject: Re: S.1000
 
Mel Pearson, the City Manager, will be glad to speak with you. 803-432-2421.
Also, Draffin has prepared a version that eliminates the special legislation problem. 
Thanks!


Laurie Slade Funderburk
SC House of Representatives
District 52 - Kershaw County

On Feb 2, 2016, at 12:22 PM, Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Rep. Funderburk,
 
Thank you so much for your time today. We greatly appreciate you adjourning debate on the bill as we 
examine this issue.  As a follow up, do you have any advice on whom we should contact to get detailed 
background on the property and communications with the property owner – maybe the mayor, 
manager, council member?  If you have any contact information that you could send us, that would be 
great as well.
 
We will keep you updated on any follow ups.
 
Thank you,
Haley
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Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Cell: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
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